
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Snow Clearing 
 
The snow season is upon us and the City of Enderby would like to remind residents not to park their vehicles on the road during 
or immediately after a snow event, as this interferes with snow plowing. When a snow plow is forced to navigate around a 
parked vehicle, it prevents the operator from removing all of the snow from the road. This narrows the travelled portion of the 
road and makes it more challenging as the snow accumulates.  
 
Looking for some tips for snow clearing? Check out these from our website: 
 

1. Be safe, wait for the wave! Be careful around snow clearing equipment – always make eye contact with the 
equipment operator and wait for them to wave you a signal that it is safe to go around. 
 

2. Avoid doing the same job twice (Part 1)! Pile snow to the right of your driveway to prevent it from being pulled 
back across by a snowplow blade with the next pass. 

 
3. Avoid doing the same job twice (Part 2)! Pile sidewalk snow to the back of the sidewalk rather than the front, so 

that it doesn’t get pushed back onto the sidewalk. 
 

4. Avoid doing the same job twice (Part 3)! Do not push your snow onto the road. Chances are, it will end up back 
on your sidewalk, so send that snow to its “forever home” the first time – behind the sidewalk. 

 
5. Lighten your load, your back will thank you! Shovel snow early and often to prevent heavy lifting. 

 
6. Pay it forward, snow angels! Help your neighbours and chances are they will return the favour and help you too. 

People who receive help are more likely to turn around and help others, so keep that good karma moving! 
 

 
2024 Dog Tags 
The 2024 dog tags are in! If you are in the City / 
Area F dog control area, be sure to purchase 
your dog tag before March 1st to get a discount. 
Did you know that licensing your favorite four-
legged friend(s) can help reunite them with 
you?  Keep those canine (mis)adventures to a 
minimum with a dog tag.   
 

Inter-Municipal Business License 
Do you do business in other communities? Avoid 
multiple business licenses with an annual Inter-
Municipal Business License! Your City of Enderby 
business license is perpetual, so if you already 
have one, you only need to purchase the annual 
Inter-Municipal Business License. If you had a 2023 
Inter-Municipal Business License, please visit City 
Hall to renew for 2024. 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Dog Park Survey 
The City of Enderby is considering developing a dog park 
and is conducting a survey to evaluate public interest in the 
project and what would make it useful for our community. 
 
A dog park is a fenced area where dogs can run, socialize, 
and play off-leash, accompanied by their owners.  
 
To complete the survey, please visit 
www.cityofenderby.com/dogpark 
 
 
 
 

250-838-7230 
www.cityofenderby.com 

Email: info@cityofenderby.com 

Street Banner Renewal 
The City of Enderby is redesigning its street banners and is 
inviting artists of all ages and backgrounds to submit their 
design concepts!  Design concept submissions will be 
entered into one of two categories: ‘Under 18’ and ‘18 and 
Over’, with a judging panel to select a winning design 
concept in each category. 
 
The artist of the winning design concept in each category 
will be awarded $500 and their artwork will serve as 
inspiration for the street banners that will be displayed 
throughout the community! 
 
For more information on how to submit a design concept, 
please visit www.cityofenderby.com/banners. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online Utility Payments 
Did you know that we accept online payments from all major 
banks? In your online banking, search “Enderby” as a payee 
and add the utility option. Your account number can be 
found on the top left corner of your utility bill - just leave out 
the spaces when you add it to your online banking system. 
 

 
The account number here would be 2080512000000 

 

Winter Recreation 
There are a lot of ways to stay fit in Enderby!  Check out 
www.enderbyrecreation.com for recreation guides, 
programs, and scheduling information. 

 
 

 
 

Enderby 100 Radon Test Kit Challenge 
Great job, Enderby residents! Due to your tremendous 
participation in this initiative, all 100 radon test kits were 
distributed. If you are a participant, remember to return 
your kits to City Hall during collection week – February 20 
to February 23, 2024.  After the kits are analyzed, each 
participant will privately receive a report with their own 
results. A summary of the community data without specific 
participant details will be made available to help inform 
others. 
 

Protect Our Wildlife 
Enderby is in an interface area with wildlife, which may 
become habituated to unnatural food sources and pose a 
danger to humans and pets.  Our Wildlife Attractant Bylaw 
helps protect wildlife by requiring garbage to be placed at 
curbside on the same day as collection and prohibiting 
the feeding of wildlife, among other things.  For tips on 
protecting wildlife (and our pets!), visit 
www.cityofenderby.com/wildlife-attractants. 
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